
 
No: SNEA/CHQ/DIR(HR)/2015-18/33                Dated 08th July, 2016. 
To 

Smt Sujata T Ray, 
DIR(HR), BSNL, New Delhi. 

Sub: Administrative approval for the BSNL Board recommendation on 
Superannuation benefit to BSNL Direct rect employees- sending the proposal to 
the concerned cell in DoT, ie Jt Secretary(Admn), DoT instead of DDG(Estt)- 
Reg: 

Respected Madam, 

The proposal of Superannuation benefit to the BSNL Direct rect employees was send to 
DDG(Estt), DoT on 30.05.2016. However the Estt section of DoT is dealing with pension 
related issues for the pensioners covered by CCS pension rules, 1972. Assn met the 
concerned officers of Estt wing in DoT in this matter on 01.07.2016 and it was informed 
that Estt section is not dealing with the issue. After enquiry it is came to know that the 
proposal is lying idle in the pension section as it is not concerned with them. 
 

For the expeditious action on the part of DoT to extend the administrative approval, it will 
be appropriate to take up the matter with the concerned officers, Jt Secretary (Admn) 
which deals with CPSUs and Board decisions. Suitable instruction may be given to the 
concerned officers to send the proposal to Jt Secretary(Admn) at the earliest so that an 
early decision will be taken by DoT. Further it will be easier for BSNL to deal with the 
concerned section on this issue, later on. 
 

With regards,  
 
 
(K. Sebastin) 
Copy to:  Smt Madhu Arora, GM(Estt), BSNL CO for information and n/a please. Kindly do 
the needful as per the discussion on the matter. 


